JOHN L. GRIFFITH, EDITOR TELEPHONE ROGERS PARK 5074
. = e
| s

THE ATHLETIC JOURNAL

6858 GLENWOOD AVENUE
CHICAGO, ILL.

February 5, 1929.

Mr. Forrest C. Allen,
University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kans,

Dear Mr. Allen:

This letter will acknowledge receipt of your letter
of February 2nd. May we call your attention to the omission
of your check, If this was enclosed please stop payment on

it at once.

Will you advise us at once if you want the two-thirds
space in March as used last year for your Relays and summer
school at Lawrence?
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AKG:MP Alice K., Griffith.



